
 
 

 

 
P.O. Box 1000, Stn. 200 
Iqaluit, Nunavut  X0A 0H0 

C.P. Box 1000, Succursale 200 
Iqaluit, Nunavut  X0A 0H0 

(867) 975-6044

www.gov.nu.ca 

ᒐᕙᒪᓕᕆᔨᒃᑯᑦ 
Department of Executive and Intergovernmental Affairs 

Kavamaliqiyikkut 
Ministère de l’Exécutif et des Affaires Intergouvernementales 

 

TERRITORIAL ATIPP OFFICE SUPPLIMENTAL NOTES 
REVIEW REPORT: 21-191 

 
FOR: 

 
The Department of Education

  
PURPOSE: The Territorial ATIPP Office recognizes that the Information and Privacy 

Commissioner’s Review Reports often contain recommendations that 
serve more than solely the responding department. These notes are 
intended to support the responding department by discussing Government 
of Nunavut wide implications and the next steps.

  
DATE: March 15, 2021 

The Territorial ATIPP office has reviewed the Department of Education’s response to 
the IPC’s recommendations. This office notes that the recommendations have been 
accepted and will help the department adhere to the commitments made if consulted. 
Should any consequential issues arise, this office will work with the department and the 
ATIPP Coordinators Committee to find resolution. 

Over the course of this review report the IPC discusses the parameters for conducting a 
diligent search. As best practices are a GN wide concern, this office has added a 
discussion item on setting and implementing a standard to the agenda of next ACC 
meeting. 
 


